
Resources Request  

We would be grateful if you could send in any of the following items for our 

independent areas: 

 Small boxes 

 Cardboard tubes (for health and safety reasons we are unable to use 

toilet rolls) 

 Plastic bottle tops 

 Any kind yoghurt/fromage frais pots 

 Ribbon 

 Wool 

 Corks 

 Shiny wrappers from chocolates etc. 

 Old birthday cards or other celebration cards 

 Envelopes (maybe from credit card applications etc.) 

 Any old spoons (large or small) 

 Old pots and pans 

 Any old material  

 Loom bands 

We would also like to increase the amount of natural resources and would 

really appreciate the following: 

 Conkers 

 Pine cones 

 Acorns 

 Shells  

 Pebbles  

We would also appreciate anything else you think the children may be able 

to use during their sessions in nursery.   

If you are able to bring in any of the above, please pass them on to your 

child’s group leader. 

Thank you for your support  

 


